From: -

To: Committee of Adjustment (SM)
Subject: 920 Keewatin PI Kitchener
Date: July 11, 2023 11:10:15 PM

To Whom It May Concern

This email is about the structure on the front lawn at 920 Keewatin PI.

First and foremost a structure of this nature should not or better yet is not permissible on the
front lawn in a residential neighbourhood. It is a cumbersome and ugly box. It is not a gazebo.
By permitting this you are opening up a can of worms (for lack of a better expression). You
will be creating havoc for yourselves with similar situations in the future and other
neighbourhoods. As a neighbour in the immediate area | can simply say | do not appreciate
what this thing is let alone where it is situated.

I hope the committee can come to a conclusion that suits the neighbours and convey to the
specific homeowner what their reasoning is based on the city's own related guidelines and

rules.
Sincerely

Gari Dines



